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March 20, 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian:  

Re: Immunization Records of Children in JK to Grade 8  

According to the Immunization of School Pupils Act (ISPA), public health units are 
required to have a student's complete record of immunization, or an exemption for the 
following communicable diseases:  

 Diphtheria 

 Tetanus 

 Polio 

 Measles, mumps, rubella 

 Meningococcal disease 

 Pertussis (whooping cough)

 Varicella (chicken pox) for school students born in 2010 or later.  

These vaccines, and the timing between the immunizations of the vaccines, are important 
to keep your child protected from disease outbreaks that can happen in schools.   

If you have received a notice from Lambton Public Health, this could mean your 
child is in need of a vaccine or we have not been informed that your child has 
received a vaccine.  

When your child receives an immunization, please report the child's name, date of birth, 
which vaccine was received and the exact date it was received to Lambton Public Health.  

Here are your options to report immunizations: 

 Online: www.lambtonhealth.on.ca 

 Call: 519-383-8331 ext. 3589 or 3554, toll free: 1-800-667-1839 

 Fax: 519-383-7092 

 Deliver to our office: 160 Exmouth St., Point Edward ON  N7T 7Z6 

 Scan and email to: immunization@county-lambton.on.ca 

If you have any questions, call Lambton Public Health at 519-383-8331 ext. 3589 / 3554 
or toll-free 1-800-667-1839. 

Sincerely, 

 

Erin Courtney, 
Supervisor, Lambton Public Health  
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